
David L. Carrington Memorial Scholarship - MISD middle school string students 

Beginning the 1997-98 season, the MSOA began working to endow a second scholarship.  We are 

pleased that the endowment has been achieved.  It was accomplished primarily through the efforts of 

one of the members of the MSO, Dr. H.H. Johns, Jr.  His hard work has enabled the MSOA to create the 

David L. Carrington Memorial Scholarship. 

Mr. Carrington dedicated his life to exploration, education and above all creating opportunities for 

others to enjoy life as he obviously did. This scholarship, dedicated to providing private lessons to a 

middle school string player attending classes in the Mesquite Independent School District, will carry the 

Carrington name, symbolizing David's heartfelt love of music and the arts. 

2016 Winner: Carlen Williams, cello, A.C. New M.S.2015 Winner: Abigail Mathew, violin, Terry M.S. 

 


